
Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 5 May 2004 

7. NOMINATIONS FOR YOUTH IN LOCAL GOVERNMENT CONFERENCE IN DUNEDIN 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Nick Chapman, DDI 941-5407 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise the Board of a decision by the Chairperson and Deputy 

Chairperson in selecting two members of the community to attend the Youth in Local Government 
Conference in Dunedin from 4 – 7 July 2004. 

 
 At the Community Board meeting on 31 March 2004 the Board resolved that the Chairperson and  

Deputy Chairperson be given power to act, to approve the funding and selection of members of the 
community to attend the Youth Conference 

 
 The registration cost $430.00 per person is to be allocated from the Boards 2003/04 Discretionary 

Fund. Travel and accommodation costs are to be advised. 
 
 The persons selected to attend the Conference are Shannon Tupara, Co-ordinator, Te Ora Hou and 

Ross Banbury, Papanui Youth Development Trust Manager. 
 
 Staff Recommendation: 1. That the information be received. 
 
  2. That $860 be allocated from the Boards 2003/04 Discretionary 

Fund to cover registration expenses for the selected delegates. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  That the staff recommendation be adopted and the Board also 

approves the reasonable travel and accommodation expenses to be 
funded from the SCAP funds and any extra money required to come 
from the Discretionary funds. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


